
NOTICE OF HEARING ON NON-RENEWAL OF LIQUOR LICENSE 

 

To: Riviera Bar & Grille 

Attn: Mari O’ Brien 

2150 Riverside Drive 

Green Bay, WI 54301 

 

Please take notice that the Village of Allouez intends not to renew your liquor license for 

the premises located at 2150 Riverside Drive in the Village of Allouez, Brown County, 

Wisconsin for the year commencing July 1, 2023-June 30, 2024. You will have an 

opportunity for a hearing on this matter on Tuesday, June 6, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. at the 

Village Board Meeting located at Allouez Village Hall, 1900 Libal Street, Green Bay, WI 

54301. You may be represented by counsel at the hearing and present any witnesses that 

you wish to testify on your behalf.  

The reason for the intent not to issue your liquor license is because you are in violation of 

Village municipal code §145-13(G), non-payment of delinquent municipal taxes and other 

fees.  

This notice has been given pursuant to the provisions of Section §125.12, Wisconsin 

Statutes. If you consent to the non-issuing of your liquor license and waive your right to a 

hearing, please notify the Village in writing sent to the attention of the Village Clerk-

Treasurer. 

Dated this 17th day of May, 2023. 

 

       _____________________________________________ 

       Carrie C. Zittlow 

       Clerk-Treasurer  

 


